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Dear Members,

I hope this message finds you well and enjoying the summer season!
I recently had the privilege of attending the Elks Grand Lodge Session in Kansas City,
Missouri, affectionately known as the City of Fountains. It was an inspiring experience
that deepened my appreciation for what it means to be an Elk. I left with a renewed
sense of purpose and pride in the work we do, not only here in Westminster, but as
part of a nationwide organization.

Serving as your Exalted Ruler has been an honor, and I truly cherish the opportunity
to represent our lodge and serve our community. At the Grand Lodge, I had the
chance to meet with Exalted Rulers from all over the country. In those conversations,
one thing became very clear, we are doing something special here in Westminster. Our
commitment to service, community, is second to none.

Over the two days, I attended numerous breakout sessions. These sessions opened
my eyes to new ways we can further our mission and reach more people in need.
What stood out to me most was how small financial contributions, paired with even
modest commitments, can make a huge impact. All possible at our lodge, thanks to
you; our dedicated members, the true driving force behind our lodge.

At the beginning of my term, I emphasized the importance of honoring our past by
reviving some of the lodge traditions that had fallen by the wayside. I’m pleased to
report that our bi-weekly specials are thriving, and the feedback has been
overwhelmingly positive. Thank you to everyone who helped bring them back. If you
haven’t tried them, you’re missing out! If you have ideas for future specials, please
don’t hesitate to share, we want your input.

We’ve also launched our new loyalty program “Elks Inner Circle” a way to give back to those who give so much to the lodge. The more
you participate and support the lodge, the more you earn, up to a $500 gift card! It’s our way of saying thank you and making your
membership even more rewarding. Ask an employee how you can join today!

As we continue to enjoy the beautiful summer weather, I encourage you to take full advantage of our back patio and bar area. It’s
been a hub of activity with events like Friday Night Cornhole, Cigar Club, and live music performed by our own talented members. We
have many events planned through the rest of the year; get up from that barstool, introduce yourself to a new member, and join the
fun!

Remember, no one person can run this lodge or carry its legacy alone. We’re in this together. Spread the Elks message, bring a friend,
recruit a family member, and help us grow. Together, we’ll keep Westminster Elks #2277 a pillar of community and service.
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Secretary’s Notes

Notice: Make sure your contact information is up to date. This
includes your address, phone number and email. If you have a

change, please contact the Secretary, by email
(Elks2277@gmail.com) or call the Lodge (410-848-2277).

Dues Notice have been mailed for the next Lodge year April 1,
2025, thru March 31, 2026. 

Regular Members’ dues are $105.25, and Life Members’ dues are
$63.25. If you have not received your notice, you can mail a check

to the Lodge or pay in person at the Lounge.

New Life Membership requirements were approved by the
membership in attendance at the Grand Lodge Convention in
Atlanta. They are 30 years total as an Elk, no age limit, and a
member in good standing. You need to fill out a Life member

application and return it to the Secretary to become a life member
at which time your request will be balloted upon at a regular Lodge

Meeting.

Reminder: There is a $10 fee for all key cards that have been lost or
broken.
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On July 2  at the BPOE Grand Lodge Convention, R.
Gordon Hinton our Past Exalted Ruler was sworn in as

the District Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler by Grand
Exalted Ruler Bryan Klatt. Gordon’s commission is the
West District of the MD- DE- DC State Elks Association.

The West District is comprised of five Lodges,
Westminster, Hagerstown, Frederick, Frostburg and
Oakland. These Lodges have over 3,900 members in

total.

nd

The District Deputy represents the Grand Exalted Ruler
in local Lodges and promotes his message and Grand

Lodge Programs. In addition, the District Deputy is
responsible for auditing Lodge performance and

adherence to Grand Lodge Statues and Rules. Other
recent District Deputies from our Lodge were Dale

Sears and Marion Davidson, Jr.

District Deputy Grand Exalted Ruler

mailto:Elks2277@gmail.com
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House Update

The PER Committee would like to thank everyone who purchased raffle tickets for the Artic Cooler filled with 4  of
July celebration goodness. Due to your generous support a total of $700 was raised for the lodge. Congratulations to

our winner MARY ELLEN MILLER!

th
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PER Cooler Raffle

Fellow Elks:
 
The last few months have been a whirlwind as I am learning about the house and how things really work. We have
introduced a new menu and set our strategy to focus on consistency, cleanliness, quality and service as a team. You
have surely noticed the new uniforms for the staff and the pizzas have been growing and growing in popularity! We
have brought back the planned “on the calendar” specials and each has been very successful. Margins are improving
and we continue to see ways to ensure that we are ordering efficiently, selling through the stocks we have and
controlling costs. It’s a lot of work and the house committee and the house staff have been great in working with the
new strategies. As we head into the fall, we’ll be looking at some adjustments to the menu, so stay tuned on that front!
We are taking member feedback on all things related to the house seriously, and acting on the feedback we receive. If
you have any to share, please seek me out or give me a call, my goal is to make the social quarters an excellent
experience, every time. We have a number of fun events coming up these next few weeks and months, be sure to join
us! Please stop up to the lodge at least once a week and enjoy the many benefits of the social quarters, not the least of
which is connecting with old friends! Have a great rest of the summer!
 
Drew Dean
House Chairman

The golf committee hosted the 47th annual golf tournament on June 23rd, as of
this write up $27,602 has been raised $2,400 short of our $30,000 goal, but still a
very successful golf tournament. Over the last 20 years over $550,000 have been
raised for our community.  There is still time during this fiscal year if folks would

like to contribute to the golf committee. All proceeds help fund the youth of
Carroll County.  We had 143 golfers and some 15 volunteers who assisted with
this year’s event.  The committee would like to thank all that participated and

wish you all a happy summer.

Fletcher/Falcone Golf Update
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Fletcher/Falcone 2025 Golf Sposors
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Board of Directors meetings are 2nd and 4th
Wednesdays - 6:30 PM

Lodge meetings are 4th Monday - 7 PM

Lodge and Board meetings are open to all Elk
members.

Lodge and Board Meetings
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Book Club

The Berry Pickers by Amanda Peters
 Wednesday, August 6th

The Book Club for Troublesome Women 
by Marie Benedict 

Wednesday, September 3rd

All are welcome to attend!

A huge thank you to everyone who
volunteered or donated blood at our blood

drive on June 19th at the lodge. We were able
to collect 29 units of blood which could save

up to 90 lives! 

Grant Update

Thank you to all of the volunteers
who helped support the America’s

Warriors Care Package Project
(AWCPP) based right here in

Westminster. We packed 117 boxes
filled with nonperishable food and
personal care items for our troops

deployed in faraway places.!

A special thanks to Wendy
Donohue and Colleen Hill for

calling BINGO while also keeping
us entertained!

We appreciate you!



Aug Sept  2025

WESTMINSTER ELKS  LODGE #2277

Page 7

Activities
Camp Barrett

Communications
Hall Rental

Drug Awareness
ENF

Flag Day
Jernick Fund

Golf Committee
Grants
House

Hoop Shoot
Membership
Newsletter

PER Association
Scholarships

Veterans

Lauren Hopkins
Jr. & Diane Davidson

Christy Landsman
Cindy Potter
Ed Dannettel
Bob Detrow
Bob Detrow

Christy Landsman
Jim Aumiller

Peggy Markovic/Al Painter
Andrew Dean

Denny Snyder/Tom Scott
Paul Tribles

Peggy Markovic
Sharon Hinton

Gary Youngworth
Patrick Jacobs

August 1    Music on the Patio with Exit Strategyst

Sept 12      Maryland Hardshell Crab Dinnerth

Sept 19      Music on the Patio with Exit Strategyth

Sept 20    Triviath. 

Oct 18        Seafood Fest / Triviath

Oct 25       Sportsman’s Bingoth. 

Nov 8         Beer, Wine, Bourbon Flight Nightth

Nov 14       Elksgiving Turkey Dinnerth

Nov 15       Triviath

Dec 13       Christmas townth

Dec 20      Breakfast with Santath

Volunteers

We are always looking for volunteers to help out
around the lodge whether it is with events, joining a
committee, helping out in the kitchen, serving food,

charity work, etc.

If you are interested please use the QR code or
email laurenhopkins326@outlook.com and let us

know how you can help!

Committee Chairs

Due to variables such as volunteers and interest, events and dates may be subject to change. However, we will be sure to send out updates if this should occur.
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Queen of Hearts
Drawing

7 PM

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

7 PM

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

7 PM

Queen of Hearts
Drawing

7 PM

Book Club
6 PM

Lodge Meeting
7 PM

Board Meeting
6:30 PM

Board Meeting
6:30 PM

Cigar Night
6 PM

Bar BINGO
7 PM

Bar BINGO
7 PM

Bar BINGO
7 PM

Bar BINGO
7 PM
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Queen of Hearts
Drawing

7 PM

Music on the 
Patio

Shrimp 
Primavera

Grilled Jerk
Chicken Thighs
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Book Club
6 PM

Bar BINGO
7 PM

Bar BINGO
7 PM

Bar BINGO
7 PM

Bar BINGO
7 PM

Bar BINGO
7 PM

Stay up to date by visiting our website!

Music on the 
Patio

Maryland Hard 
Shell Crab

Mom’s Meatloaf

Trivia


